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Welcome from  
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Mrs Amanda McShane
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“That man who is regular and punctual will get sure success in all walks of life.” 
 Sivananda Saraswati,

Maths News

Year 1 Mathematics
Year 1 have been busy learning about capacity in 
mathematics. They needed to see if each object 
held more or less sand than the mug. We had great 
fun making our predictions and then checking them.



English News English News
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Year 3 Tea Tasting
Last week, Year 3 began their new topic in English. 
After seeing signs posted around the school advertising 
for Apprentice Tea Tasters, the girls were greeted by 
the Royal Tea Tasters themselves (Miss Threadgold 
and Miss Le Hur!) who put them through their paces!

The girls tasted the tea and were able to accurately 
identify and describe the flavours. A mysterious basket 
was found the next day in the classroom with a book 
inside entitled ‘The Cloud Tea Monkeys’; a story which 
the girls are exploring this week in their learning. 

Year 6 English
Last Thursday, Year 6 designed posters in English providing interesting fact file 
information about birds found on the Scilly Isles. The work came from our study of 
Michael Morpurgo’s book: Why the Whales Came. The posters made were highly 
informative, colourful and in most cases 3D. Excellent work for one afternoon; on 
Friday each pair presented their poster to the class.  Mr Tindall 



School News
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Green Fingers!
Year 1 have planted the beans 
in the ground! Let's hope they 
continue to grow.

Art News

Year 2 Art 
The girls have had a fun afternoon 
learning about aboriginal art last week 
and created their own pictures of 
Australian animals using dot art.



Stars of the Week Awarded: 
Friday 11th May 2018

Ella Class RM
For fantastic counting in 5s & Mihika for eating all of her lunch this week

School News School News

A Trip to the 
Post Office

On Tuesday 1st May the girls in 
Reception wrote letters to 
Kensington Palace to congratulate 
William and Kate on the birth of their 
baby son, Louis Arthur Charles. 
The girl’s wrote such beautiful 
letters that we decided to enjoy the 
sun, and walk down to the Lord 
Robert’s Post Office to post them 
into the post box. A wonderful sight 
to watch a row of boaters bobbing 
down Woodcote Lane!
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Averie Maxam Class 2H
For independently thinking of a way to find a third of a number.

Olanna Class 2L
 For showing great understanding in science and creating an informative safety poster about electricity.

Chloe Class 1M
For excellent work in science being able to group different types of plants.

Mariam Class 1SC
For excellent work in science being able to group different types of plants.



Upcoming Events
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